
 

Next Rehearsal: Tuesday June 16 5:00 PM 

Welcome to Tech Week! This is it, folks. Our 
last three rehearsals, and the last chance to 
nail things down. 

From here until show time, you should not 
see any big changes in the show. We know 
what we have to do, and we need to do it 
over and over until it’s as perfect as it can be. 

During Tech Week, in addition to putting that 
polish on your performances, we will be 
adding lights and sound.  We will be working 
under the lights, so prepare to be warm.  We 
may stop and start scenes, or run them again 
and again, to try out different lighting 
combinations and effects.  It’s all to get the 
show looking right. 

(Hey, who is this Patsy person? And why are 
we at her place?) 
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We will be using the house sound system – 
the Stack-a-saurus has left the building.  We 
will be turning on the stage mikes to see how 
the balance is.  It’s all necessary to get the 
show sounding right. 

And we will work on smooth transitions from 
one scene to the next. 

Your job? Know your part – what you say, 
where you are, what you sing, how you 
move, what to do with props, etc. You’ll be 
great! 

SSHHRRLLJJRR..   NNEEWWSSLLEETTTTEERR  

Last Minute Stuff 
Rehearsal Schedule Reminder: 

Date Day Time 

Tech Week 

June 16 Tuesday 5:00 - 8:00 

June 18 Thursday 5:00 - 9:00 

Performances: Friday, 7:30; Saturday, 2:30; 
Sunday, 2:30.  Plan to be here about one and 
a half (1.5) hours before show time. 

Tickets:  Have your friends and relatives call 
724-238-6514 to reserve their tickets. 

Complimentary tickets (“comps”) are available 
tonight – 2 per family represented.  See me 
after rehearsal. 

Ushers:  We are set for the Friday show 
(thanks Maddy’s Mom and Dad!) but we could 
use some for Saturday and Sunday. Benefits: 
free admission. 

Costumes: Enjoy your new shirts! Please be 
in costume at all rehearsals this week. 

Newsletter:  Thursday’s edition will be the 
last edition of the SHRLJr. Newsletter. 

Cast Party: Yes, there will be one.  Stay 
tuned for additional information. 

In the News: Watch for an article on SHRLJr. 
in the Greensburg Tribune-Review, probably in 
Thursday’s Ticket. 

Byron Frank, Editor 
724-309-8931 / byron.frank@ieee.org 

www.moosebugs.com/shrl 


